
It has been a very busy term of learning and discovery in 4-5A. 

Word Investigation 

 
The children came up with these observation about 
contraction. 

 
 
During spelling, children in Year 4-5 A are encouraged to 
use an inquiry approach to words. We identify the base 
of a word and different prefixes and suffixes, based on 
structure and meaning. 
 
During 2020 Mrs Milne and Mrs Fraser were lucky 
enough to work with world experts in the field of 
Morphology and we now implement this approach in 
our classroom. 

Writers workshop – Narrative 
Children have been writing narrative based on a bushfire or flood natural disaster. We are publishing these at 
the moment. As part of our explicit teaching we have looked at how to bump up a piece of writing by using a 
“sizzling start”. We practiced this technique using our Anzac Art as inspiration. 

 

 



  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Persuasive Letters 
 
Children wrote a letter to the Onceler to convince him not to come to Snug with his Factory. We concentrated 
on paragraphing, sentence structure and the structure of a letter. 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Maths Investigation 



 

 
 
Children have been investigation nets of 3D objects. 
They have created a “Onceler Factory” (from The 
Lorax), and created a bird’s eye view, front and side 
view and then the 3D model. We are now using these to 
investigate length, perimeter, area and volume. 

  
  

 


